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Welcome all to the next LONDON ALL STARS TAEKWONDO ACADEMY Newsletter no.5 
April 2018 

LONDON ALL STARS TAEKWONDO ACADEMY would firstly like to wish all a              
HAPPY EASTER. We hope you all enjoy the Easter Holidays with your families  

PLEASE NOTE: WE NOW RETURN BACK ON SUNDAY 15 APRIL 2018 AT 1PM  

      

GRADING – SUNDAY 25TH MARCH 2018 

WELL DONE to all those students that took part in the grading on Sunday 25 March.  

We had noticed all the hard work that has been put in over the weeks, and wish you all well 
when the results are announced by Instructor James Williams after the Easter holidays  

PLEASE NOTE: WE NOW RETURN BACK ON SUNDAY 15 APRIL 2018 AT 1PM  

Any queries you may have please inform Valerie Sandiford, Club Secretary at 
londonallstarstaekwondoacademy@gmail.com  
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UPCOMING EVENTS  

JUNE 2018 TAEKWONDO TOURNAMENT – In June we will be looking to take part in a 
taekwondo tournament. Dates and further information to be given nearer the time. We 
however would like to take some of our club members to participate, but will talk to parents 
prior to the tournament  

 

 

THE NEW STUDENT HANDBOOK  

Please note the introduction this month of the new LONDON ALL STARS TAEKWONDO 
ACADEMY STUDENT HANDBOOK  

This handbook will have a lot of information for all Parent’s Guardians and Students, from 
the clubs new Code of Conduct (Tenets and Oaths), how we expect all our Students (and 
Parents) to behave towards one another as well as in the Dojang (Martial Arts Training 
Area) to showing you how to tie your (child’s) belt which we expect all students to know 

This will be issued to all Parents, Guardians and Students to familiarise yourself with as you 
will notice a few changes at the club and from the Instructor’s when we return back now on 
SUNDAY 15 APRIL 2018 (and NOT Sunday 8 April as previously informed)  

Any further queries you may have on this, please inform Valerie Sandiford, Club Secretary 
at londonallstarstaekwondoacademy@gmail.com  
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BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS OF THE MONTH: 

• Lucas Mark – who will be 5 years’ old  
• Kamari Graham – who will be 8 years’ old 
• Emmanuella Okon – who will be 19 years’ old 

 

LONDON ALL STARS TAEKWONDO ACADEMY would like to wish you a HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
for this coming month of APRIL 2018 

 

 

And finally…….Thank you all 

LONDON ALL STARS TAEKWONDO ACADEMY would like to thank all the mums and dads 
and guardians and all the children for their commitment and hard work over the years, and 
we will continue to work in partnership with parents and guardians to continue providing a 
community led club, run by passionate and supportive coaches supporting your children to 
reach their full potential 

We look forward to seeing you more in the future 

James, Claude, Gilroy & Valerie (club secretary) 


